
Cimarron Corporation
P.O. Box 315

Crescent, OK 73028

November 2, 1989

Mr. A. Bert Davis
Administrator, Region III
U.S. Nuclear Regulator Commission
799 Roosevelt Rd.
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Dear Mr. Davis,

As per agreement with Mr. Donald Sreniawski and Mr. George France,

enclosed are the results of the remainder of the final release

surveys of the Cimarron Facility Plutonium Plant. Eighteen

additional booklets have already been given to Mr. France.

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding the release

survey documentation.

Sincerely

A. W. Norwood

Standby Operations Manager

Cimarron Facility

Phone: (405)232-5471


